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Donations are being accepted for the final phase of construction now. For questions or to make a pledge, please contact:
Dale Thompson, BCAC President 218.556.9311 dale@kenkthompsonjewelry.com or Courtney Aitken-Gifford 218.368.1367

BYHA & BCAC 
Team Goal

$4,700,000

$2,982,500

bemidjiyouthhockey.org

PLEDGE DIDKNOwyou

FEATURED DONORS:

The BCA has, financially speaking, 
finished in the black every year since 
opening; never experiencing a deficit.

The BCA currently seats approximately 1900 spectators.

BCA does not receive any type of government 
assistance or financial aid to operate BCA.

An upper level view of rink 2 is just on the other side of these doors.

Rink 1

BCA is the emergency fallout shelter for BHS and has 
been used for that purpose at least once.

BCA’s current location was originally set aside for tennis courts. 
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https://cdn4.sportngin.com/attachments/document/52d3-1712565/Pledge_Form.pdf
mailto:dale@kenkthompsonjewelry.com
https://www.bemidjiyouthhockey.org/page/show/836354-bca
https://www.bemidjiyouthhockey.org/page/show/5369827-bca-news

